Feedback Form


Regional Electricity Planning in Barrie/Innisfil Sub-Region- April 6, 2022
Feedback Provided by:
Name:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Title:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Organization:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Email:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Date:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Following the Barrie/Innisfil regional electricity planning engagement webinar held on April 6, 2022, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback as outlined during the presentation. A copy of the presentation as well as a recording of the session that includes an overview of the feedback request, can be accessing from the engagement webpage.
Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by May 3, 2022. 
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	Topic
	Feedback

	What information needs to be considered in these recommendations?
	Click or tap here to enter text.
	Please provide your feedback to the proposed recommendations.
	Click or tap here to enter text.
	How can the Barrie/Innisfil Technical Working Group continue to engage with communities as these recommendations are implemented, or to help prepare for the next planning cycle?  
	Click or tap here to enter text.

General Comments/Feedback
Click or tap here to enter text.
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